
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2020 

February Hot Lunches 

We have one lunch date in the month of February. On the 

27th is Federicos.    We need your help handing out lunches.  

Please contact the ECA office or Jennifer Howe.  

Hot Chocolate and Donuts 

Please support our 7th and 8th graders in 

raising money for their Alpine Camp trip 

in March.  You can help this cause by 

purchasing donuts and hot chocolate for 

$1.00 each.  This will be every Tuesday 

starting at 7:15 am.  The last day will be 

March 3rd.  Thank you for your support. 
 

Track & Field Season Starts Feb 10th 
Practices will be M-Th 5:30-6:30 pm 

 @ Lee Williams HS 
Open to 5th grade – 8th grade 

 

STO Applications for 2020/2021 
 School Year 

Many STO’s have opened their applications for 
next school year.  Check out the school 
website for a link on where to apply!!  

Yearbook Orders 
Our yearbook/memory book presales are 

going very well.  Early sale price:  only $10 

and ends on February 22th.  This is a great 

opportunity for your child(ren) to share this 

school years exciting memories.  Prices will go 

up to $15 on Feb. 24th. 

 

 

 
Re-Enrollment will begin in March  

Look for more information coming!!! 
 

NO SCHOOL 

President’s Day  

February 17th  

World’s Finest Chocolates Sales 
We will be selling these bars from 2/6 until 2/26 in 

support of the Middle School Alpine Trip.  There 

will be Prizes for number of boxes sold & top 

sellers will win Big Shot Tickets!  Any $ or 

leftover bars need to be returned to Elisha in the 

Office by Wed. Feb 26th. 

Family Fun Night  
Family Night will be February 27th at 6:00 PM.  

Families are invited to participate in games in the 
classroom.  We will be having a ARTWORK show – 
come and see your student’s artwork.   ACSTO will 

be here to share STO information.  PTF will be 
providing refreshments.  Please come and share 

our family fun!   
 

Giving Tree 
Please check out the giving tree – we have some 
items that are needed throughout the school, 
as well as in our new Art classes 

PRAISES: 
Thank you to the many parents/students that are bringing in cans and 
bottles – and – buying the donuts and hot chocolate.  ECA has been 
blessed with abundance of parents and guardians helping and sharing 

with our students.   
 

“Let this mind be in you which was also in Christ Jesus.”  
Philippians 2:5 

 


